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Deborah Larned Werner
3804 North B Street
Tampa, FL 33609

Re: 2014 Thirteenth Judicial Circuit Professionalism Award

Dear Ms. Werner,

Congratulation on being selected as the recipient of the first Professionalism Award given by 

the Thirteenth Judicial Circuit’s Professionalism Committee. When evaluating nominations for 

this award, the committee sought to recognize an attorney who has consistently demonstrated honesty,

integrity, fairness, courtesy, and a commitment to professionalism in the practice of 

law. I commend your efforts within our circuit to promote the high standards expected of 

lawyers. I hope that you will continue your exemplary mentoring of young lawyers and law students so

that the future lawyers of our circuit may understand that lawyers have a 

responsibility to the bar and public to conduct themselves with civility and honor.

Thank you for your service to our circuit.

Sincerely,

                                                                         Manuel Menendez, Jr., Chief Judge
                                                                         Thirteenth Judicial Circuit


